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Summer 2025

Principal’s Post

Office: 727-549-6550
 

Principal: Jacqueline Cassidy ext. 2316 
ESE Services Coach: Karen Cope ext. 2305 
Social Worker: Bethany Sheehan ext. 2320 

and 
Psychologist: Barbara Shannon 

(727) 588-5018 ext. 1087

Dates to Remember

Last day of school for students

May 29th, 2025

Contact Information

First day of School (25/26)
August 11, 2025

Happy Summer to all the staff, students, and families of the County Wide Extended
Transition Program! As the days grow longer and everything is in full bloom, it's a

wonderful time to celebrate the progress and growth we've all experienced
throughout the year. We’re excited to share that placements for next year have been

finalized, and we look forward to continuing our journey together with renewed
energy and focus. Thank you for your continued support, partnership, and commitment

to student success.

As we embrace this season of rest and renewal, let’s also take a moment to recognize
the heart of our program—our dedicated staff. Next week is Staff Appreciation Week,

and it’s the perfect time to express our gratitude for the incredible work they do
every day. Whether it's a kind word, a note of thanks, or a small gesture, we

encourage everyone to show their appreciation. Our staff are the foundation of this
program, and their efforts truly make a difference in the lives of our students.
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Link to In-Person VR
summer camps

Link to Virtual VR summer camps

Scan with your phone for 
more information

St. Petersburg’s
Park and Recreation

department also
provides Therapeutic
Recreation activities 

https://www.canva.com/design/DAGmHcQWxWU/gHHxtFS3Oij7SRzbuA6Tyw/edit
https://www.canva.com/design/DAGmHcQWxWU/gHHxtFS3Oij7SRzbuA6Tyw/edit
https://www.canva.com/design/DAGmHQ2jnHQ/_ywUuksehTUhNipFSsI9Sg/edit
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Bobby T. has been
participating in the 

Project Search program at
All Childrens Hospital this

year.  He was recently hired
by PCS to work PT at an

elementary school in their
plant operations

department!

Caitlyn C. earned her
cosmetology certificate at

PTC-S in December ‘24,
and passed the state board

test in March ’25! 
She is now officially a
certified hairdresser!

Our ET School Psychologist,
Barbara Shannon, is retiring!

Barbara has been working for 
PCS for a remarkable

43 years!  She has been the 
psychologist for ET for the 

last 14 years!  Her dedication 
to our students and their 

families will be greatly missed!  
While retiring from PCS is
bittersweet, Barbara is SO

excited to start her 
new position as Nana!



The students at Bayfront have
really made a difference
working in the kitchen!

Students have been working in
the dining room and learning
housekeeping skills this year.
They have really helped keep

Stratford Court shining!   

Court
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Bayfront Hospital

Paul B Stephens

Stratford

ET
Program

Highlights

Student’s interned in various
departments, including the
cafe, the warehouse, and in

the PACU.

Project

Search

All Childrens

hospital

Students have been

learning a variety of life

and work skills.  They help

keep the school cafe clean

and the hall windows
sparkling


